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WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE MINISTER FOR
TRANSPORT AND TECHNICAL SERVICES BY

DEPUTY G.P. SOUTHERN OF ST. SAVIOUR
 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON TUESDAY 3rd JULY 2007
 

Question
 
Has the Minister consulted with the residents of numbers 1 and 2 districts of St Helier regarding plans to demolish
Ann Court and replace it with a multi-storey car park, and if not, when will he start the consultation process?
 
Answer
 
This proposal is part of the wider EDAW review into regenerating St Helier and consultation on this is currently
being undertaken. I am not anticipating undertaking specific consultation on this single proposal but, if it is
progressed, residents will be able to have input in the planning process as normal.
 


